
 

 

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

6th	
  Grade	
  	
  
Assistant	
  Principal 
Ms.	
  Winston-­‐Davis	
   	
  
754-­‐322-­‐4800	
  

 

	
  	
   	
  
7th	
  Grade	
  	
  
Assistant	
  Principal	
  
Ms.	
  Schwartz	
  
754-­‐322-­‐4800	
  
	
  
8th	
  Grade	
  	
  
Assistant	
  Principal	
  
Mr.	
  Lindsay	
  
754-­‐322-­‐4800	
  
	
  
ESE	
  	
  
754-­‐322-­‐4811	
  
Ms.	
  Reed,	
  ESE	
  Specialist	
  
	
  
Guidance	
  
Grade	
  6	
  –	
  Ms.	
  Mitchell	
  
754-­‐322-­‐4844	
  
Grade	
  7	
  –	
  Ms.	
  Wilson	
  
754-­‐322-­‐4827	
  
Grade	
  8	
  –	
  Ms.	
  Desrosiers	
  
754-­‐322-­‐4826	
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Westglades Middle School 
Mr. Jack Vesey, Principal 

The Wolf Tales 
 

Westglades Telephone: 754-322-4800 
Answered daily from 8:45 am – 4:15 pm 

Attendance Line: 754-322-4802 
www.westgladesmiddle.com 

 
A Note From The 
Office… 
 
Students arriving late 
before 9:30 a.m. need to 
report directly to first 
period/HOMEROOM.  
Parents please provide a 
note for the teacher with 
the reason for tardiness. 
 
Students arriving at 9:30 
a.m. or AFTER need to 
report to the front office 
with their parent for sign 
in.  If a child has a 
doctor’s note, the parent 
need not escort them to 
the front office.  
 
No student dismissals 
after 3:15 p.m. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR LADY WOLVES SOCCER TEAM!!! 
NORTH AREA REGIONAL CHAMPIONS 

We are so proud of your accomplishments!!! 

 

 

 

FALL ONE ACTS/JUNIOR THESPIAN 
SHOWCASE 

Wednesday, November 18 
And 

Thursday, November 19 
7:00 PM 

 



 

 

  
Westglades 
Middle 
School 
 

Receive your wolf 
tales by e-mail. Go to 
www.westgladesmiddle
.com and click on the 
join our email list link 
on the top of the 
page. Then look for a 
verification e-mail to 
confirm your 
subscription. 

Visit 
www.westgladesPTA.com 

for PTA Updates 

Check out the fast 
and easy way to pay 
for school activities 
like instrument 
rentals, field trips 
and more! 
https://estore.browar
dschools.com/OSP 
 

 
November 19    Interim Reports Available 
November 25-27    Thanksgiving Break – School Closed 
November 30    Classes Resume 
December 21-Jan 1    Winter Break 
January 4     Classes Resume 
January 7     Early Release – End of 2nd Quarter 
January 8     Employee Planning 
 

 

Tutoring is 
available every 
Tuesday and 

Wednesday from 
3:45 to 4:45 in 

Room 206, 
courtesy of the 

Stoneman 
Douglas Honor 

Society! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR INCREDIBLE BAND AND  
ORCHESTRA STUDENTS!!! 

 
 FLORIDA ALL STATE BAND 2016 

 Ethan Kaminsky – 7th Grade 
 
FLORIDA ALL STATE BAND 2016 

 Angelina Brier – 8th Grade 
 
FLORIDA ALL STATE ORCHESTRA 2016 

 Cameron King – 7th Grade 
 

 

2016 Volleyball Schedule 
Tues. Jan. 12  at Rickards 
Thurs. Jan. 14 Crystal Lake 
Wed. Jan 20  Ramblewood 
Fri. Jan   22  at Sawgrass 
Tues. Jan 26 Forest Glen 
Thurs. Jan 28 Coral Springs 
Tues. Feb. 2  Renaissance Univ. 
Thurs. Feb 4 at Deerfield Beach 
 

Come on out and support our 
student athletes!!!! 

FLAG FOOTBALL 
TRY-OUTS  

COMING SOON! 
Listen to the AM/PM 
announcements for 
information!!! 
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HOME 
OF 

THE 
WOLVES 

 

 

 
It’s a great day in the WMS Café!!!! 

Stay connected with our school’s cafeteria by 
visiting browardschools.nutrislice.com 

View menus, pay for meals, apply for free and 
reduced lunch and much more! 

Remember…breakfast is free everyday.  
Students, please remember your student #. 
Parents, please assist us by actively checking your 

student’s account balance. Thank you!!! 

 

Have a wonderful Holiday Season!!! 

   

A special THANK YOU to all of our amazing  
parent volunteers!!! 

The time you spend before, during and after school to 
support our students and teachers is unbelievable. 

Be sure you are scanning in with your volunteer badge.  We 
also have a paper log for before and after school hours. 

Interested in VOLUNTEERING???  It’s not too late!!! 
Please see or email Mr. Ray Haneski. 

Raymond.haneski@browardschools.com 
 

Debate Tournament  
December 9 – Flanagan High 

See you there!!! 


